
 
Miami-Dade County League of Cit ies  

61st Annual Instal lation Gala 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
We are pleased to share with you that the 
61st Annual Installation Gala was a success. 
Congratulations to the Miami-Dade County 
League of Cities President Jon Burgess, the 
2015-2016 Executive Board and Board of 
Directors on their Installation on Saturday, 
February 7, 2015 at Jungle Island. We want 
to thank our sponsors for their generosity, 
participation, and support. Nearly 700 
people attended and enjoyed the celebration. 
We would like to thank NBC 6 News 
Anchor, Mr. Jawan Stader for serving as the 
Master of Ceremony as well as Amanda 
Gonzalez, a student from Miami-Dade 
College for singing the national anthem. It 
was a proud moment to have son of the 
MDCLC President, Jon Burgess Jr. recite 
the Pledge of Allegiance. Thank you to all 
who helped make it a memorable night.  
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  Burgess	
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  by	
  Mr.	
  Carlos	
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2015-­‐2016	
  Board	
  of	
  Directors	
  

2015-­‐2016	
  Executive	
  Board	
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  Directors	
  
(Left	
  to	
  right)	
  City	
  of	
  North	
  Miami	
  Beach,	
  Mayor	
  George	
  
Vallejo,	
  City	
  of	
  Miami,	
  Commissioner	
  Francis	
  Suarez,	
  

Village	
  of	
  El	
  Portal	
  Mayor	
  Claudia	
  Cubillos,	
  Town	
  of	
  Bay	
  
Harbor	
  Islands,	
  Vice	
  Mayor	
  Jordan	
  W.	
  Leonard,	
  City	
  of	
  

Miami	
  Gardens,	
  Mayor	
  Oliver	
  Gilbert	
  III	
  
Jon	
  Burgess	
  Jr.,	
  	
  

Reciting	
  the	
  Pledge	
  of	
  Allegiance	
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Amanda	
  Gonzalez,	
  
Miami-­‐Dade	
  College	
  Student	
  

City	
  of	
  Homestead	
  Police	
  Department	
  Honor	
  Guard	
  

Mr.	
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NBC	
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  News	
  Anchor	
  


